PSC Land

From: Tom Ethridge <Tom.Ethridge@banhampoultry.co.uk>

Sent: 19 April 2023 12:26

To: PSC Land

Cc: Hadleigh Farrer

Subject: RE: EPR/FP3409LQ/V003

Attachments: Application-for-an-environmental-permit-Part-C3.5-varying-an-intensive-farming-

installation.pdf
Categories: Danny
Warning: The sender of this message could not be validated. Please use caution when opening any message content
such as attachments or links
Hi Danny,

Please see attached updated form.

Regards,
Tom

From: PSC Land <PSC@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 12:18 PM

To: Tom Ethridge <Tom.Ethridge@banhampoultry.co.uk>
Cc: Hadleigh Farrer <Hadleigh@banhampoultry.co.uk>
Subject: RE: EPR/FP3409LQ/V003

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon

Sorry there was a typo error in the email below, please ensure that Banham Poultry (2018) Ltd is present in the
updated Form Part C3.5.

Kind Regards

Danny Dunstan

Regulated Industry Permitting Support Team Advisor, National Permitting Service Sheffield
Environment Agency | NPS Sheffield, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF
Mobile: 07826910216 | External: 02077140696 | Internal: 20696

danny.dunstan@environment-agency.gov.uk

Creating a better place

for people and wildlife




From: PSC Land <PSC@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 April 2023 12:17

To: Tom Ethridge <tom.ethridge@banhampoultry.co.uk>
Cc: Hadleigh Farrer <Hadleigh@banhampoultry.co.uk>
Subject: EPR/FP3409LQ/V003

Good Afternoon

Hello Tom, hope all is well. For the recent Application (Please see attached) that | progressed, there has been an
error on my part. With that being, that since you originally applied for a Transfer Application, the Permit has now
been Transferred to Banham Poultry (2019) Ltd. Please can you resubmit Form Part C3.5, and ensure that Banham
Poultry (2019) Ltd is now present on this Application. Furthermore, please ensure that the Declaration reflects this. |
do apologize for the inconvenience. If anything else is needed, please do let me know.

Kind Regards

Danny Dunstan

Regulated Industry Permitting Support Team Advisor, National Permitting Service Sheffield
Environment Agency | NPS Sheffield, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF
Mobile: 07826910216 | External: 02077140696 | Internal: 20696

danny.dunstan@environment-agency.gov.uk

Creating a better place C:

for people and wildlife

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by
mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this
email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to
make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act
or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be
accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.



